
 
 

 

 

 

 

Payments and permission slips 

for the trip to BeWILDerwood 

must be done via parent mail. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During the last few weeks we have 

been navigating through the tricky 

world of statistics. In computing we 

have used Google Sheets to create 

our own graphs and in maths we’ve 

been analysing graphs and pictograms. 

As part of our plant topic we are hoping to grow 

potatoes. Then during our World War 2 topic we 

would like to harvest them and turn them into mash. 

We have all we need except for compost. If anyone 

has any compost (in bags) that they would like to 

donate we would be incredibly grateful. Here is a 

picture of shoots coming from our potatoes. 

Our bee stories are continuing to go 

going really well. By using pictures to 

plan our stories first we really 

understand where our story is going 

before we put pen to paper. Mr King 

thinks this work is our best so far 

and shows what a talented set of 

children we are. 

 This week we have been drawing 

scientific diagrams of plants as well 

as producing comic strips based on 

how bees pollinate flowers. Finally we 

started our cress seed experiments. 

I wonder if all our seeds will grow?  


